
The Court School
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School Day​
 9:10am to 3:10pm

www.thecourtschool.co.uk​
Twitter/X : @courtschool

Attendance 

Please contact Mrs
Gudgeon in the school
office to let us know if
your child will not be
attending school that

day. 

Important
Information 

Core Values 

Our core values
underpin everything we

do here at 
The Court School.​

Keep everyone safe ​
Communicate

effectively ​
Stay positive​

Be flexible​
Respect our
differences

Maintain high
expectations​

Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding
officers are: 

Rhian Hartwell
Ross Fitzpatrick   

Caroline Joy 
Jamyn Beesley 

Please contact them if you
have any concerns relating

to child protection or
safeguarding. 

DOSBARTH GWDIHW

029 20752713
Important dates: 

Parents and Carers Coffee morning 6/2/24
Sleep Session with Dr Nia Carr-Jones for families. 

Half Term 12/02/24

DOSBARTH CADNO

DOSBARTH DRAENOG 

Blwyddyn Newydd Dda i chi.
Happy New Year to you all.

Dosbarth Gwdihw welcomed a
new pupil in January and all the

pupils have welcomed them with
open arms. They‘ve all been

learning about different shapes
with lots of hands on activities.    

Dosbarth Cadno’s topic this term is
Body, Blood and Guts and they’ve

been learning all about how our
bodies work.  

They have been practicing their
dissecting skills using fruit and
have been having lots of fun in

their free time.   

Ionawr/January 2024

Croeso nôl Dosbarth Draenog.
All the pupils in Dosbarth

Draenog have made a great start
to the new term. They’ve been
working hard and have enjoyed
learning all about the different

artistic techniques in pencil
drawing. 

http://www.thecourtschool.co.uk/
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FOOD BANK 

DOSBARTH BROGA

DOSBARTH PRY-COPYN 

DOSBARTH ROBIN GOCH 

Dosbarth Pry-Copyn’s topic
this term is Anifeiliaid Anhygoel

- Amazing Animals. 
They’ve thrown themselves
into learning all about their

favourite animals, their
habitats and how they

camouflage themselves. PC
Rhys and PCSO Adrian visited

and the pupils were really
engaged. Da iawn. 

 

Diwrnod Santes Dwynwen 
25th January 2024

As a school we celebrated  St
Dwynwen’s day on the 25th

January.
Dwynwen was a Welsh

princess in the fourth centuary
who was not allowed to marry

the man she loved. After
having her heart broken she
vowed never to fall in love

again and became a nun and
lived on Llanddwyn Island in

North Wales.
She prayed for Welsh lovers to
have better luck than she did
and became the patron saint

of Welsh Lovers. 

Healthy, confident individuals - Eat Well Plate.  
Classes across the school

have been teaching the
young people all about the
Eat Well Plate. We have all
been learning how much of
each food group we should
have every day. Staff were

quite upset to discover
biscuits were not a

vegetable!

What a great start to the Spring
Term. All the pupils have

returned full of beans after the
Christmas break. They have
been learning all about the

Frozen Kingdom in the last few
weeks, and have investigated

what’s needed to survive in the
Polar Regions. They all decided
their games consoles were not

essential! 

Dosbarth Broga having been
learning all about Space since
coming back this term. They

have been using Oreos to look
at the phases of the moon and
have created their own solar

system using balloons. They’ve
been firing rockets at different

angles and have used their
knowledge to design and make

space craft. Ardderchog
Broga. 


